
2015-16 ACT/FSLG Local Government Entity Survey 

 
The Federal, State, and Local Governments (FSLG) Subcommittee of the IRS 
Advisory Committee on Tax Exempt and Government Entities (ACT) is a public 
forum for discussion of FSLG issues. The FSLG ACT Subcommittee provides 
FSLG regular input on administrative policy and procedures of Tax 
Exempt/Government Entities (TEGE). FSLG’s ACT Subcommittee has three 
members, who are not employees of the IRS, which represent interested public 
observations about current or proposed FSLG policies, programs and procedures 
as well as suggest improvements through an annual report. 

 
In preparation for this year’s ACT report, the Subcommittee has requested the 
assistance of Local Government Agencies in completing a survey to determine 
how FSLG outreach efforts can be improved given limited resources. This survey 
will help provide data for their analysis of opinions on IRS’ topics of interest to 
local government entities and will be critical to their report. 

 
This survey is available at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ACTFSLG2016 until 
5:00pm ET, December 31, 2015. We ask that you please complete this survey to 
help the FSLG ACT Subcommittee determine ways in which the IRS outreach to 
State and Local Governments Agencies can be improved. 

 
If you have any questions about this survey, please contact one of the members 
below. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 

ACT FSLG Subcommittee Members 
 
David Augustine (California) 415-554-7601 
Dean Conder (Colorado) 303-318-8060 
Vandee DeVore (Missouri) 573-751-1987 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ACTFSLG2016

